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Comments: I have become aware of a plan to open an area of forest near Pine Island Double Falls for logging. I

oppose this destruction and logging on this site in any form and will be contacting my legislators to seek their aid.

The falls is a significant geological and tourism landmark and the forest adjacent to the falls contains trees up to

three feet in diameter which could not be replaced in several lifetimes. The value of the significant  near old

growth landscape exceeds any short term timber sales in my opinion. Please STOP the historical practice of

stripping the Appalachian mountains of their resources!


